
CenterPoint is still canvasing the City 

looking for leaks. If you smell gas, leave 

the area immediately and call 911.  

 

 

 

To be notified of important information 

from the City of Sulphur, please sign up at                  

https://www.sulphur.regroup.com/signup 

Or visit the City’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/cityofsulphur/ 

The debris contractor is still making their 

way throughout the City. They will make 

multiple passes for debris. Please go to 

the City of Sulphur website 

www.sulphur.org or the City of Sulphur 

Facebook page for tips on how to place 

your debris at the road for pickup. All 

traffic signals in the City have sustained 

damage. RS 32:232.1 states that intersec-

tions where the signal lights are inopera-

ble shall revert to an     all-way stop.  

The Wastewater Plant is still without     
stable power as of 4pm 9/12/2020.        

Entergy is working hard to get power to 
this area as quickly as possible.  

6 of the 32 lift stations requiring Entergy 
power are still on generator power.  

We are still asking that citizens conserve 

water at this time to take some of the 

strain off of the system until permanent 

power is available and repairs can be 

made.  

Entergy has restored power to a large 

portion of the City of Sulphur. If you are 

concerned about damage to your home’s 

electric wiring, Entergy recommends 

getting a licensed contractor to inspect 

your property. For more information on 

restoration to the electrical grid, you can 

go to www.entergy.com/hurricanelaura/ 

For up to date outage information, you 

can go to www.entergy.com/outage 

 

The City of Sulphur water plants are now 

on stable Entergy power. When able, the 

City of Sulphur will ask the Louisiana      

Department of Health to test samples and 

release the boil advisory if able. As of 

9/12/2020, the boil advisory is still in 

effect.  

Once the boil advisory is lifted, the City 

will issue a press release. We appreciate 

your patience.  

Mike Danahay, Mayor  
Stacy Dowden, Director 


